
Announcements for Thursday, December 3, 2020 

 

❖ Congratulations to the girls weightlifting team on winning the St John’s River Athletic 

Conference title yesterday with 7 champions and 15 medalists! 

 

❖ Don’t forget, there will be a National Honor Society meeting in the Stadium tomorrow 

morning at 8:30am.  Check Schoology for details. 

 

❖ Seniors, Herff Jones will be in the courtyard during lunches today to take orders for 

graduation items. 

 

❖ Tickets are now available for home basketball and soccer games. Entry to all events is by 

Mobile Ticket Only through the GoFan app or at gofan.co.   Tickets will not be sold at the 

gate.  Also, Tickets for Bartram’s 8A Regional Final football game in Sanford, Florida 

tomorrow night are available now through the GoFan app and at GoFan.co 

 

❖ National English Honor Society will have a meeting on Monday, December 7, at 8:45 in 

the auditorium. 

 

❖ Coats for Kids is collecting coats for kids in need.  If you have a new or slightly used coat, 

please drop it in the box located at the 9th grade desk.  You will receive service hours 

for your donation, new coats get three service hours and used get one service 

hour.  Please make sure your coat donation is labeled with your name.  Thank you! 

 

❖ Bartram Trail High School Theatre Department Presents Junie B. in Jingle Bells Batman 

Smells.  Performance Dates are Saturday, December 5th and Sunday, December 6th.  For 

show times and ticket information, please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Rm 221) located in 

the fine arts wing or scan the QR code on flyers located around campus. There is a 

special BTHS student discount code for online orders, so get your tickets today!  

 

❖ Looking for Service Hours?  Please check the courtyard side of the Guidance Office on 

the Window for Community Service Opportunities. 

 

❖ Happily Ever After is hosting a “Giving Tree” service project to collect toys for the 

Pediatric Cardiac ICU at Shands Hospital in Gainesville. You can take a tag off the tree in 

the 9th grade building by the bus loop. Donations and tags with your information can be 

dropped off at various locations around the school to receive service hours. Please see 

the flyers around the school for more information. 

 



❖ Attention BT Bears—Start saving your money this holiday season at the BT VyStar 

branch! During the month of December ONLY, come to room 422 to open a savings 

account to build your financial future.  Alll you need to open an account is $5, your 

social security number, and your student I.D.  As a thank you, you get to spin the wheel 

for a chance to receive Bartram Trail gear or a gift card! Hope to see you there! 


